Virginia Legislative Information Systems Mail - DO THE RIGHT THING

11} 111 Virginia MIRC< vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>
LEGISLATIVE MAIL

DO THE RIGHT THING

1 message

william shy < Wed, Sep 11, 2013 at 9:40 AM

To: Members of the MIRC Commission <vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

Dear Members of the MIRC Commission,

DO THE RIGHT THING IF YOU REALLY CARE FOR THE HEALTH OF THE PEOPLE OF VIRGINIA

Sincerely,

william sh
!orest, Ug.

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/1/?ui=2&ik=b6969247b2&view=pt&search=inbox&th=1410d492c9970132





